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The Executive Committee of the South Carolina High School League met via conference call on December 9, 
2020, at 8:00 a.m. at the SCHSL Office, 121 Westpark Blvd, Columbia, South Carolina.  The following 
members were present: Sam Tuten, Jason Warren, Dr. Darryl Owings, Anna Miller, Jason Johns, Ray Cooper, 
Michael Stone, Dr. Kandace Bethea, Andrea Pridgen, Josh Trahan, Tony Folk, Sonya Bryant, Mike Beasley, 
Carlos Cave, and Keith Kiser. 
 
Sam Tuten called the meeting to order. 
 
Action Items: 
 
Mr.  Singleton discussed the rescheduling of the Class AA Football State Championship game which was 
postponed to due COVID-19.  The game has been rescheduled for December 18, 2020. 
 
Discussion was held regarding options should the game have to be postponed or canceled again.  One 
concern was the safety of the players if the game was to be played in January. 
 
A motion made by Dr. Owings, seconded by Jason Johns, to award co-champions in the event the game 
would have to be canceled again passed 12-0 (15 members present). 
 
Michael Stone & Kandace Bethea recused themselves from the discussion and vote. 
 
The next Executive Committee meeting is scheduled for January 12 & 13, 2021. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 
 
Note:  In all votes, the President only votes in the event of a deciding vote. 


